By Speed Post

No.I-34023(1)/2015-RTI
Government of India
Ministry of Commerce and Industry
Department of Industrial Policy & Promotion
(RTI Section)

New Delhi, the 12" February, 2015
To

Ms. Nehaa Chaudhari
Center for Internet and Society,
G-15, Hauz Khas,

New Delhi— 110016

Subject : Information under RTI Act, 2005.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your applications dated 2.02.2015 received in this
Department on 5.02.2015 on the above mentioned subject and to say that in terms
of notification issued by DoP&T regarding cost of fees and its mode of payment,
any fee under the RTI Act, 2005 is accepted either in cash against proper receipt at
the RTI Counter of the concerned Department or by way of IPO/Bank draft drawn
in favour of Pay and Accounts Officer of the concerned Department. As such your
applications alongwith IPOs in original is returned herewith with the request that
the applications may please be submitted along with the IPO in favour of Pay and
Accounts Officer, Department of IPP, New Delhi.

\

Encl: as above M

(V.K. Sinha)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India




